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Comments: Good Day - Anything that has a motor should be classified as a motor vehicle regardless of whether

that "motor" is electric or gas powered.  It still allows the bike/car/etc to drive faster than a human could power it

with muscles, therefore it is a hazard to those that are walking/hiking/bicycling.  It is also a hazard to animals

within the forests as it will allow the e-bicyclist to go farther into the woods, and faster, disturbing wildlife in their

natural habitat.  National forests aren't meant to be overtaken by humans.  You have an obligation to protect

animals that reside in the forest, please do so.


